
ANNOUNCEMENTS  TUESDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2014 

Grade 12 students 

1) Please get your consent form signed and returned ASAP.   

2) There is a new posting for scholarships with deadlines for 

November and December.  You may view these in the guidance 

area, on the CNHS website under the guidance tab, or in your AP 

class.   

3) On Wednesday and Thursday this week, there will be a potential 

grad meeting in the theatre during AP class. The meeting is 

about graduation, colleges, universities, and the application 

process.  The meeting is for students in grade 12 only. 

 

Grades 10, 11, and 12 

 NBCC “Test Drive” is going strong; come and check with Mrs. Albright 

if you are interested in going to NBCC for the day to test out a 

program. 

 

Any member of the Gay Straight Alliance (who did not attend 

last week's regular meeting) who would like to order a GSA T-shirt, 

please see Mrs. Galbraith today or tomorrow to add your name to the 

list. The order will be finalized at Wednesday's noon hour meeting.   

 

 

Need some VOLUNTEER work experience for your resume? Do you 

enjoy meeting people from other COUNTRIES? On Tuesday, October 

21st, Celeste Roberts, Community Involvement and Volunteer 

Coordinator from the Multicultural Association of Carleton County 

(MACC) will be speaking during AP (10:45am-11:10am) in the CNHS 

Theatre about student volunteer opportunities with MACC. Come and 

hear about some fun MACC events and how you can help out! 

 

Badminton will start this Sunday night from 6:30-8:30pm. 

  

 



HOCKEY 

A list of players to return to tryouts is posted in the hallway going into 

the gym. 

Please return late books to the library before the school dance. 

Delinquent list is posted outside library. 

 

 

 

Yearbooks are going on sale next week. They will be sold for 

45$, Tuesday thru Friday outside of guidance. 

  

There will be a yearbook meeting tomorrow during AP in C101, all 

members please attend.  

 


